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JEWISH CONGREGATION OF VENICE Sisterhooc].

OUR 29TH ANNUAL
JEWISH FOOD FESTIVAL
IS COMING!

The JCV Sisterhood has been asked
to be in charge of the bakery for the
upcoming Jewish Food Festival
and we need everyone’s help.
Items can include cookies, cakes, cupcakes,
breads...anything that you’d like to bake.

You can start your baking at any time and freeze it.
We have space in our freezer at the JCV to store your product.
Let’'s stuff the freezer full of delicious goodies.

Bring them on any weekday morning or when you attend
services. Be sure everything is wrapped securely for freezing and
label what it is. Specify if it contains nuts or coconut. If it's
gluten free or vegan, label it as such.

Members are being asked to
volunteer to work at the
Festival which is February
18. You can work the entire
day or just a part of it.
There’s no need to tell us
right now. You will be
contacted.
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The most important part is to

| get started baking so there is

9 / no pressure as the date
S draws closer.

THANK YOU SO MUCH IN ADVANCE!
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